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Comic Relief 

Please look at the website as our journalists have written about Comic Relief. 
https://lenham.kent.sch.uk/parent-info/latest-news/comic-relief/ 
We raised an amazing £236—well done everyone! 
 

Housepoints 

Currently Kenny is in the lead just! The other houses are catching up. 

 

I’m sure you remember from my bulletin before Easter, that Government guidance 
stated that pregnant women are not allowed in school after 28 weeks. This meant 
we had to say goodbye to Mrs Best earlier than expected. Government guidance 
has not been updated regarding pregnancies since we re-opened. I become 28 
weeks pregnant at Easter. So, therefore I will be working from home in Term 5, 
meaning the children will go back to seeing me virtually again!  

 
Snack and chat 
We are asking that snacks are fruit, veg or cereal bars (containing no nuts and chocolate). 

 

Breakfast and Toastie Clubs/Wraparound care 

A letter has been emailed  to all parents asking for their club requirements for next term. To ensure your place do let the office 
know by this Friday, 26th March. Please note that the prices are as advertised in the bulletin: Breakfast Club £3.85 and Toastie 
Club £7.25. Food is available until 8am at Breakfast club. After this time meals are cleared away, and activities take place until 
registration. If you are going to arrive after eight, please ensure that your child has eaten beforehand. 

 

Pleas for help 

   Does anyone have any huge cable drums we can use as   
   outdoor activity tables for our smaller children? 
 

 

Is someone willing to make some sturdy and durable  
outdoor welly racks? We can buy the materials if needed. 
 

If you can help please contact the school office : office@lenham.kent.sch.uk 

In Term 2 Peacock collected the most house points and didn’t get a non-uniform day 
due to lockdown. So, Peacock will have a non-uniform day Tuesday 30th March.  
Whitlock collected the most house points in Term 3 and has a non-uniform day on 
Wednesday 31st March. 

https://lenham.kent.sch.uk/parent-info/latest-news/comic-relief/
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               THANK YOU  

                from Debbie Brett, PTFA Chair 

Thank you to everyone who supported the mothers day gift event. A fantastic 
£167.87 was  made.  Thank you to lovely Keeley Martin for getting all the  
orders done in time!. 
 

Lovely Emma Chittock came up with the share a 
smile idea and has raised a fantastic £225.50 for 
the PTFA.  Lovely to see so many amazing  
creations. Thank you for supporting Emma’s idea.  
 

I would like to say thanks to all the PTFA team, trying to think of ideas in 
these difficult times. We would normally get together and discuss, but it  

                                                   has been hard in these uncertain times and trying to do zoom calls is not  
                                                  quite the same!  
 

For those people who have bought the Easter boxes, these will be going out on the last day of term. 
Thank you for your support. 

 

It is hard to say Easter Bingo can not happen again this year. We look forward 
to this event happening next year 2022 !  

 

We all miss doing things like cake sales! Fingers crossed these things can happen again in the future. 

 

Watch this space as we are trying to think of ideas for all the children to have fun in a covid safe way. 
We will keep you posted !  

 

If anyone has any ideas or would like to join the meetings (new people/fresh ideas !)  please email -   

8862168.8862168.PTA@klz.org.uk 

 

mailto:8862168.8862168.PTA@klz.org.uk
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Term Dates for  Academic Year 2020-2021 
 
Term 4   Mon 22nd February - Thurs 1st April   
 
Term 5  Mon 19th April – Fri 28th May  (INSET day Friday 28th May ) 
 
Term 6  Mon 7th June- Wed 21st July (INSET day Friday 9th July) 
 
There is no Toastie Club on the last day of any term EXCEPT 1st April  
 
 

Term Dates for  Academic Year 2021-2022 
 

Term 1  Weds 1st September -Fri 22nd October  (INSET day Weds 1st Sept) 
 
Term 2  Mon 1st November—Friday 17th December   
 
Term 3  Tues 4th January—Friday 11th February  (INSET day Tues 4th Jan) 
 
Term 4   Mon 21st February - Friday 1st April  (INSET day Mon 21st Feb) 
 
Term 5  Tues  19th April – Fri 27th May  (INSET day Friday 27th May ) 
 
Term 6  Mon 6th June—Fri 22nd July (INSET day Friday 8th July) 
 
There is no Toastie Club on the last day of any term 
 
INSET days are for teacher training, and the school will be closed to pupils 
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Breakfast Club 

7:45am 

Fees payable £3.85 

 

Breakfast Club 

7:45am 

Fees payable £3.85 

 

Breakfast Club 

7:45am 

Fees payable £3.85 

 

Breakfast Club 

7:45am 

Fees payable £3.85 

 

Breakfast Club 7:45 

am 

Fees payable £3.85 

 

Sports Hall Athletics 

Yrs 5 & 6 

Mr Holliday 

3:15-4:30 

No fees payable   

8th March—29th 

March 

 

Sports Taster 

Yrs 1 & 2 

Mr Holliday 

3:15-4:30 

Fees payable £6 term  

9th March-27th April 

Racket Club 

Yrs 3 & 4 

Mr Holliday 

3:15-4:30 

Fees payable £6 term  

10th March-28th 

April 

  

Toastie club 3:15-

5:30 

Fees payable £5.75 

 

Toastie Club 3:15-

5:30 

Fees payable £5.75 

 

Toastie club 3:15-

5:30  

Fees payable £5.75 

 

Toastie club 3:15-

5:30 

Fees payable £5.75 

 

Toastie club 3:15-

5:30 

Fees payable £5.75 

 Unfortunately we are unable to offer a refund if your child does not attend a session as 

we would have already arranged staff cover (unless the cancellation is made in writing 

by 9am Friday of the preceding week). Fees need to be paid in advance by Parent Pay or 

Pay Point. No Toastie Club last day of term EXCEPT this term, where Toastie Club will 

run on 1st April.   

TOASTIE CLUB 
We will be returning to ‘normal’ with Toastie 
Club after Easter.   
 
We will be providing food, and the club will 
close promptly at 6pm. 
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